M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 26 2017 
RE:
Bus Request – Hebron Baptist Church
I have received a request from Hebron Baptist Church for the use of 2 buses for Monday, November 20.  These buses will be used to transport members of B.A.W.A.C. to a Thanksgiving Service and meal.
I recommend the board approve the use of buses, as presented.


Mike Poiry


Assistant Superintendent
